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Title: 

Comments:  Hello,

 

 As a snowmobiler that visits this area a number of times during the winter months' please do no close more land

adjacent to Wilderness, a buffer zone. We already can't ride in Wilderness so please don't shrink our areas, they

are already not ideal.

 

Thanks

 

Jeremy Mercier


